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Louisiana Special School District Statement on Special Board of Directors Meeting

On Monday, July 25, the Louisiana Special School District Board of Directors held a special meeting to discuss the ongoing investigation of Superintendent Ernest Garrett III. 

A review of the Superintendent's performance revealed several potential compliance and performance issues. After careful consideration, the SSD District Board opted to go in a different direction with district leadership by a vote of 8-0. The Board’s review was limited, and outside agencies may require further investigation. 

The Board unanimously motioned to choose Mr. Chas Griffin, legal counsel of the Board, and Acting Superintendent Katherine Granier to report the findings of the investigation to the Office of State Inspector General, the Division of Administration, the Louisiana Legislative Auditor, and the District Attorney. SSD will cooperate with any investigation these agencies may pursue, but the Board cannot comment on any specific findings.

The SSD Board will work to ensure a smooth transition as a search for a new superintendent begins. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]“Several Board members responded to concerned teachers and parents saying the newly formed Board is dedicated to placing students first,” said Ronnie Morris, Chair of the SSD Board of Directors Personnel Committee. “They appreciate the specialized skills necessary for educators to prepare their students for success in college or career endeavors upon graduation.”
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